

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA Your Ref:

Our Ref:

TJ/PBUSINESS

Please quote this when replying

Date:

19 April 2016

Please ask for:

Tyrone Jones

Direct Dial:

07827 805 655

E-mail:

Tyrone.Jones@dwf.law

Direct Fax:

0333 320 4440

Dear Mr Secretary-General

I am pleased to confirm that DWF LLP supports the ten principles of the Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.

This letter confirms our desire to become a signatory of the Global Compact and to implement the ten principles within our sphere of influence. We commit to making the Global Compact and its principles part of our values, strategy, culture and day-to-day business operations and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders. We will also seek out collaborative opportunities which advance the broader development goals of the United Nations.

We understand that, as part of our commitment to the Global Compact, we are required to publish an annual Communication on Progress (COP) that describes the practical actions taken by our business to implement the ten principles including clear measurement of outcomes and a statement signed by me expressing continued support for the Global Compact. We will report our progress within one year of joining the Global Compact and annually thereafter.

We look forward to working with the Global Compact to embed responsible and ethical principles.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Leaitherland

Managing Partner and CEO

